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Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  
Newsletter 

 

17 May 2016 
 

SATS 
We would like to thank all the children for their 

hard work this year ready for their SATs.  It can 

be a very stressful time and we are incredibly 

proud of each and every one of the children for 

trying their best.  It will be some time before we know the results 

and I know you will join us in wishing them the best of luck! 

 

SECONDMENT OPPORTUNITY 
It is with sadness that we say a temporary goodbye to Mr Trimbee 

at the end of this week. He will be taking up a secondment as the 

‘Deputy Headteacher’ at Cavendish Close Junior School beginning on 

Monday, 6th June until Easter 2017. Mr Trimbee has played an 

instrumental part in improving the education for all our children and 

has been a valued member of the PTFA. We wish him well as he 

moves to the next stage of his career, he will be sorely missed. 

 

GOODBYE & GOOD LUCK 
At the end of this term we also say goodbye to Dr Dixon.  We would 

like to thank him for all his hard work looking after Blackbirds 

earlier in the year, and also helping take SATs groups on the run up 

to the SATs week.  We wish him every success. 

 

KITCHEN RELIEF 
We are always needing people to cover in the Academy Kitchen and 

would like to update our relief list.  If you would like to be 

considered for relief, please see Mrs Manning in the Kitchen. 
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RACE FOR LIFE  
All children will have brought home a sponsor 

form for the above which children will be doing 

during our ‘Healthy Living’ week, beginning 

Monday, 20 June.  If you could please make sure 

all forms are returned before this date.  Thank you for your 

support. 

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 
These have now been sent home.  If you wish to place an order 

please return it by Thursday, 9 June, ready for collection by Jane 

Stapleton.  Your order should then be returned within 2 weeks of 

this date.  

 

SUN SAFE SCHOOLS 
Reminder: if you have not yet sent in your response 

form, sunhat, sun-cream, water bottle, etc., can you 

please do so as soon as possible.  Many thanks for your 

support.  

 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL – CAYTHORPE COURT 
The total cost of this trip is £125.  Reminder of 

when the other payments are required:  

£50 by 20 May and £50 by 15 July.  If you wish 

to pay in between these dates you are welcome to do so, make sure 

you send in your payment card! 
 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

Parents are welcome to come to our class assemblies which will take 

place this term.  They will begin around 9am and last approximately 

15 minutes.  Refreshments will be served.  Grandparents and siblings 

are welcome.  The dates this term are: 

Thursday 19 May Wrens  

 

ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 
Next Event: to be advised. 



3 of 4 

 

 

SAINSBURY ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 
These have now finished, can you please send any 

vouchers you have at home into the Academy as 

soon as possible please. 

 

PTFA 
Summer Fayre Meeting, Wednesday, 18 May, at 3:15pm in Cranes 

– to discuss stalls, games, etc - all welcome to attend. 
Next Event: Non-Uniform Day & Infant Party / Junior Disco – 

Friday, 10 June: 
Infants – 3:15pm-4:15pm – admission by ticket only – cost £2, 

available from the office until Thursday, 9 June. 

Juniors – 4:30pm-5:30pm – pay on the door – cost £1.  May bring 

money to spend on drinks, crisps, etc.     

 

ACADEMY DINNERS 

Reminder - to send payment in an envelope with 

your child’s name & class clearly written on.  

If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a 

Monday morning please make sure you send them with 

sandwiches and let Mrs Moseley in the office know.  

Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 

cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 

Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 

to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 

– thank you. 

 

WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to chi ldren who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
06-05-16 Caisey-May Ferguson Wrens For continually practising her 

writing independently with 

great ideas and excellent 

spellings. 



4 of 4 

 

 

MATHS AWARD 
This is awarded to children who have shown exceptional 
mathematical thinking and reasoning: 
Congratulations to:  
06-05-16 Kian Wheatley Wrens For always working hard.  Kian has lots 

of enthusiasm for everything he does.  

He applies his skills to solve problems. 

 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 
06-05-16 Ava Bailey Robins For fantastic extra homework – well 

done! 

13-06-16 Shannon Wood 

Jack Corner 

Cranes 

 

For an excellent attitude during 

SATs week! 
 
 

ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 
06-05-16 Libby Hendrickson Wrens Libby is always polite and friendly to 

everyone in Wrens.  She is always 

helpful and well behaved. 
 

S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead 

WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 
 

 

You can go on Twitter without registering an account just 

follow the link via our website above!  
 

Reminder we break up  

Friday, 20 May at 3:15pm  

returning to the Academy on  

Monday, 6 June at 8:50am 

http://www.lfadm.org.uk/

